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HOW TO CONTACT US Dear Parents, 
What a blessing and a privilege it is to serve you as Acting Principal for the remainder of 
the year.  I have been with Edmonton Public Schools since 2005 and have taught in 
almost every grade, K-9, both in the Logos Program and the Regular Program.  I attend 
Terwillegar Community Church with my wife and four children, where we all serve in 
various roles in ministry.   
 

March is here and with it comes the first day of spring, a season of new growth and new 
beginnings. In Romans 8:28 we read, 

 

ñAnd we know that in all things God works for the good of those who love him, 
who have been called according to his purpose.ò   

 

It is with that in mind that we continue our preparations for the Mission Trip to Belize.  The 
Fiesta Fundraiser which will be held on Tuesday March 21 from 5-7:30pm in the gym. 
 Mark it on your calendars as it will be a night filled with entertainment, various 
presentations and a silent auction, to support the work to be done while the group is in 
Belize.   
 

The next Professional Development day will be on Friday, March 17, 2017.  Parents, this 
blessing of professional learning is immeasurably valuable and will allow the teachers at 
MCS to continue to refine the skills they use to serve the students in their classrooms 
everyday.   
 

In addition, progress reports will be released through SchoolZone on Thursday, March 23, 
2017.  If you need any help accessing the progress reports do not hesitate to contact me 
at the school office.   
 

Parents, Pre-enrollment for the 2017-2018 school year opens in SchoolZone Monday, 
March 13 at 9am. Make sure you visit SchoolZone as part of the registration process for 
next year.  As well, MCS Foundation registration forms will be sent home with the 
youngest students on March 13. 
 

I look forward to getting to know all of you in the coming months.  If you have any 
questions, or comments, please feel free to contact me either by email: 
Scott.Markine@epsb.ca or by phone: (780) 483-6476. 
 

Sincerely, Scott Markine 

Principalõs Message 

 

March 

mailto:Scott.Markine@epsb.ca


 

Cold Weather Policy 
Students will be kept in-
doors at recess, at the prin-
cipalôs discretion, when the 
outside temperature is ï23 
degrees or colder including 
wind chill based on the Gov-
ernment of Canada website 
(http://weather.gc.ca/city/pa
ges/ab-50_metric_e.html) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Your Ward C Trustee is 

Orville Chubb  

 

 

 

Hot Lunch  

The next hot lunch will be 
Chopped Leaf on March 24. 
 

2017/18 Meadowlark Christian School Registration. 
PLEASE NOTE that there are two steps to register your child(ren) at  
Meadowlark Christian School. 

STEP 1. Complete the online enrollment with the Edmonton Public 
School district through SchoolZone. 

STEP 2. Complete & submit the MCS Registration form & required 
registration fee. 

Once both of these steps are completed,  your child is considered   
registered for the next school year and you will receive written  
confirmation of your registration and method of payment for your Al-
ternative Program Fees. 
 

Pre-enrolment 2017 

Between March 13 and April 18, parents of students currently  
attending district schools can select their childôs preferred school for  
2017-2018 on SchoolZone. You can even use the mobile version of  
SchoolZone to complete the process directly from your smartphone!  
Questions? Talk to the principal at your childôs current school.  
Have you moved? Update your childôs current address with the school  
office before pre-enrolling on SchoolZone.  
New to the District? Contact your preferred school to learn how to register 
as a new student before April 18, 2018.  
 
 
Kindergarten Registrations  
We are accepting kindergarten registrations for 2017-18.  Forms may be 
printed from the website or picked up in the office.  
 
 
 
Lunch Supervision 
We have a few openings available for lunch supervisors.  This is a paid posi-
tion with a commitment of one hour per day(12-1 pm).  If you are interested 
in providing lunch supervision once or twice a week (or more often), please 
contact the office for more information or to apply.   
 
 
 
 
SchoolZone 

SchoolZone is the delivery method of choice for providing school  
information to parents and students.  Access to Transportation route chang-
es monthly newsletters, Provincial Achievement test results, HLAT results, 
IPPôs, Interim reports, Progress reports,  school news, and homework are 
some of the many things available for viewing through SchoolZone. 
Online payment is now available through SchoolZone for field trip and 
bus pass fees.  
If you experience problems logging on to SchoolZone, please contact Susan  
in the school office, for assistance. 
 
 
 












